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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

Some Billingsley Football players were recently 

named to the Jimmy White Memorial All County 

Performers for the 2022 Football Season.  

Congrats!! 

      Randriquis McCary – LB, Senior 

      Jason Smith – OL, Senior 

      Z’londre Tyus – WR, Senior 

      Nathan Gilmore – TE, Junior 

      Landon Jones – QB, Sophomore 

 

Congratulations to Mrs. Davis and Mrs. Atchison, 

they were awarded a Bright Ideas grant to 

purchase programmable circuit boards to use for 

science instruction.  This grant was provided by 

Central Alabama Electric Cooperative. 

What’s up in… 

 

Library: Big Mo Reading Program for K-6th –

Be on the lookout for your Big Mo 

bookmarks.  Read 6 books or more and 

receive a free ticket to a Biscuits Baseball 

game! 

Ms. Loudermilk’s Class:  This class recently 

received materials to use when learning 

transition skills.  They will be assisting with 

shredding, sorting, stapling and learning some 

home skills, as well! 

 

Important dates for february: 

 

Monday, Feb. 6 – Progress Reports 

Monday, Feb. 13 at 6:00 – PTO meeting 

Friday, Feb. 17 – Inservice for Teachers, No School for 

Students 

Friday, Feb. 24 – Spring Portraits and Spring Sports 

Pictures 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Billingsley School has a Family-Parent Engagement 

Room.  This room has materials that 

parents/guardians may check out to use at home 

with their children to reinforce skills at home.  

Contact Angel Glass for more information: 

angelina.glass @acboe.net 

Follow Billingsley School on Facebook! 

Billingsley School Parental Involvement 

Billingsley Athletics 

Billingsley Lunchroom 

*NOTICE* 

Parents, 

If you have not completed a 2022-2023 

photo/video release form for your student, 

their photo will not be included in the 

yearbook or in other publications, social 

media posts, etc.  Forms will be sent home 

with students who have not returned them 

in the coming week.  If you receive a form 

for your student, please complete and return 

to the school as soon as possible. 

Thank You!! 

Senator Clyde Chambliss and Representative Van 

Smith provided funds to purchase indoor flag sets 

for the school.  The school now has a new United 

States flag set and State of Alabama flag set to use 

for special events and display. 


